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The first edition of the “Three-party Chats on Mergers” – a new format of free,

public seminars on merger control – will be held on 27 May from 5:30 p.m. to 7

p.m. at the Linklaters office in Paris, with students from the Business Law

master’s (Competition and Distribution) at Paris 1 Panthéon-Sorbonne University,

under the direction of Professor Catherine Prieto.

The seminar will bring together Jérôme Vidal, Head of the Mergers Unit, and

Nicolas Zacharie, lawyer at Linklaters, and explore “The status and role of the

monitoring trustee in merger control”.



A limited number of 50 places are available for the seminar. 

If you would like to attend, please send an email to:

colloques.concentrations@autoritedelaconcurrence.fr.

Requests will be processed on a first-come first-served basis, subject to

availability.

Due to the limited number of places, you are kindly asked to confirm your

presence or to let the Autorité know at least 48 hours in advance if you can no

longer attend, so that your place can be allocated to someone on the waiting list.

The seminar will be recorded and a video replay will be made available online

within a few days.
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